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What has been happening this week?  

In Worship, the children have been thinking about the Three Kings and their gifts for 
Jesus  
In English, we have started our new Class Text; Ice Trap 
In Maths, we have been exploring decimals and place value  
 

This term the children will be starting music– and learning to play the ukulele! 

Computing will start next Thursday. The children will start languages next term. Mrs 

Gifford will be teaching the class on a Tuesday.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Willow, Tom, Theo & Aldous for their Maths 

Headteachers Award: Flavius and Millie 

Shining Stars:  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week we got to watch a bit of Frozen Planet ahead of starting Ice Trap. It is nice 

coming back to see my friends and sitting on the boardroom table with all the Year 

Sixes”. Theo E  

 

Reminders & Messages  

Happy New Year! The children have settled in well this week.  

 

PE continues to be on a Monday and Friday.  

Homework. Please can folders be returned to school each Friday.  If your child has lost 

their folder, please may it be replaced. Thank you.   

 

 


